
RESOLUTION 09-22-06 
 

APPROVAL OF REVISION TO HARTSVILLE CROSSING PLANNED DEVELOPMENT STANDARDS. 
 
WHEREAS, the Hartsville Planning Commission and City Council have previously approved the 
Hartsville Crossing Planned Development Standards (The Standards); and, 
 
WHEREAS, Bergmann on behalf of Walmart submitted a written request to the Planning 
Commission to revise The Standards to change the originally approved exterior façade colors 
from tan and forest green to earth tone grays and blue; and,   
 
WHEREAS, the Hartsville Planning Commission reviewed The Standards and Walmart’s request 
at a special meeting on Monday, September 12, 2022 and voted three (3) to two (2) to 
recommend approval of the proposed revision to City Council. 
 
NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, by the Mayor and Council of the City of Hartsville that the 
attached Planned Development Standards for the Hartsville Crossing Development, with 
revisions dated September 12, 2022, are hereby approved.  
  
 BE IT HEREBY RESOLVED, in meeting duly advertised and assembled the   th day of 
September, 2022  
               
             
             
       _________________________________  
                   Casey Hancock, Mayor  
 
 
 
ATTEST: _______________________________ 
                Sherron L. Skipper, City Clerk 
 


